Hub City Soccer Club
6/27/24

Dear Hub City Soccer Club Parents,
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As the spring youth league season wraps up, and Summer competitive in full swing, I’'m excited to share some important
information from HCSC.

Field Location Changes:

You may have noticed that some of the fields changed location at the soccer complex. This is required every couple of
years to change the wear patterns. If you leave certain fields at the same location, the field will become unplayable after a
certain amount of time. We work directly with the city and use their recommendations on which fields need to be moved
to avoid excessive wear and tear.

Adding Goalies to U7:

This spring youth league season we experimented with adding goalies for the U7 division. The feedback from coaches and
parents was that it went well.

Enrollment Numbers:

This spring we had 621 youth league players with 191 competitive players.
In 2023 we had 600 youth league players with 198 competitive players.
Volunteer Appreciation:

A sincere thank you goes out to all our volunteer coaches this season. Without volunteer coaches, we wouldn’t be able to
have our youth league seasons. THANK YOU!

League Season Survey:

We are in the process of creating an end of the season survey for youth league parents. We will be sending it out to gather
your feedback. Your honest input allows us to continuously improve the program and ensure a positive experience for all
players and families.

Raffle Ticket Sales:

We are less than a month away from the drawing of our raffle tickets. Please encourage your son/daughter to sell their
remaining tickets and get them turned in. This is the HCSC'’s biggest fundraiser. This fundraiser allows us to keep the cost
of Youth League and Competitive as low as possible.

Dacotah Bank Cup:

Next month we are hosting the Dacotah Bank Cup July 19%"-21%t. This will bring in teams from across the state, also teams
from North Dakota. In addition to the regular tournament, we have added a 3v3 tournament as well. The 3v3 format puts
the emphasis on individual skill, quick decision making, fast-paced games packed with scoring opportunities.

We appreciate your continued support of the Hub City Soccer Club. Together, we foster a love for the sport and create
lasting memories for our young athletes.

Sincerely,
Jared Fischbach

President, Hub City Soccer Club



